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Council is looking for community input regarding future priorities and directions.  In this regard the 
business community is invited to provide their ideas June 9, 2010 at 7:00 pm at the Manitou Beach 
Community Hall.  As well, the public is invited to provide input, Saturday, July 3rd beginning at 10:00 am 
at the Manitou Beach Golf Course Tournament Lounge. 
 
Our foreman reported on the difficulties handling the recent excess rainfall and has some plans to 
address the concerns of residents that have had significant flooding. 
 
The Village has purchased an Argo and plans are being made to construct collecting equipment to help 
remove some of the algae that periodically accumulates along our beach areas. 
 
Council approved the blocking of the road by the Manitou Springs Hotel and Spa on July 1st to help 
facilitate the street fair planned by the Manitou Beach Recreation Board. 
 
Roy Street East has officially been renamed “Hayter Street.” 
 


